
 

 

 
24th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Volunteers required for Covid-19 testing  
from 8th-22nd March inclusive 

 
In relation to my email and information regarding the return to school for all students during 
week commencing 8th March, we are in need of volunteers to help with the Covid-19 testing 
process. 

 
As you know, we have been testing staff and students who are currently attending school and 
the process has worked well; the tests are simple to use, and the test subjects swab 
themselves, with a trained person supervising them, producing a result in around 30 minutes. 
 
The role of the volunteer will be that of Processor, and full training will be provided.    
 
Processors explain and assist test subjects on how to perform the self-administered test, handle 
and process the swab once the test has been completed, and keep their processing area clean. 
Testing and sampling procedures are carried out in line with required quality standards, and 
these are strictly maintained.  Full PPE is worn throughout the process; NHS test and trace 
training will be provided. 
 
If you are able to help us with shifts during the period from 8th – 22nd March inclusive, please 
email Mrs Wendy Edwards, PA to Headteacher (edwardsw@christletonhigh.co.uk) by Monday 
1st March.   

 
As always, I thank you for your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
D P Jones 
Headteacher 
 
 

mailto:edwardsw@christletonhigh.co.uk

